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Important  
Dates 
 

 

August 

20 Retells - syndicate 
23 Retells - school finals 
27 Polyfest 
29 Lucky Book Club last day for 
 orders and money 
30 Itôs A Wrap last day for orders 
 and money 
 

September 

10 BOT 6.30pm 
27 Last day Term 3 
 

October 

14 First day Term 4 
22 BOT 6.30pm 
28 Labour Day 
 

November 

15 Year 6 High School Visit 
19 BOT 6.30pm 

 

December 

17 BOT 6.30pm 
Last day of term - to be advised 

 

Donovan Primary Issue 12 

Absences 

School Stream Appðgo to Forms then Absentee Form and complete absence and submit or text your absences on 0273 727 070ð

childôs first and last name, class and also reason for absence. (eg. Jane Smith Rm 3 sick.) 

Talofa, kia ora and welcome to this weekôs newsletter. 

Welcome to this weekôs newsletter. Itôs been a cold old fortnight since our last 

newsletter. 

The children have been doing their Poetry or Retells in the classes this week. There 

has obviously been a lot of work put into their presentations, which is great to see. 

Good Luck if you are going through to Syndicate finals. Keep practicing at home. 

We had Board meeting last night and the work is continuing with the ICC around our 

roading, parking and dangerous behavior outside our school on Drury Lane. We have 

been working on this for too long and we are hoping for quicker solutions to create 

smooth and safe pick-up and drop-offs. 

Kapahaka and Pasifika are busy practicing for the upcoming Murihiku Polyfest and 

we wish them all good luck for a great performance. 

Keep warm until our next newsletter. 

E noho ra   
Peter Hopwood 
Principal 

School Account Number  
03 1742 0052461 00  

For payment of School 
Account, Sports and 
Activity Fees. Remember 
to include name and 
activity in the reference 

Assembly  

 
Fri 16 August - Syndicate  

1:20pm Senior/Middle 
      2:15pm Junior 

Fri 23 August - Full School 

       1.20pm 
 

ľ ľ 

November Camp Dates 
18-20  Rm 1   Miss Kennedy 
20-22  Rm 21 Miss Holland 
22-24  Rm 2 Miss Fosbender 
25-27  Rm 3  Miss Keen 
27-29  Rm 20  Mr Ryan 

Winter is Coming  
 

Winter is coming 
- 
My dad knows, 
He put his jacket 
on to go and get 
firewood.  
 
Winter is coming 
- 
I know, 
I get hot 
chocolate. 
  
Winter is coming 
- 
My mum knows,  
She puts warm 
blankets on my 
bed. 
 
By Charlotte  
Room 15 

Room 15 enjoying the 
snow! 

Junior Donovan 
Sticks 

Had a great season of hockey. 
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Resilient Childrenôs Award  
recipients for week 3, Term 3 

 
FEATURING REALLY TALENTED LOCAL KIDS! 

MISS SARAH RAE MD 
DR MIKE & THE REST HOME REFUGEES  

 
...ALL BROUGHT TO YOU COURTESY OF THE  

INVERCARGILL LICENSING TRUST 
 

SEPTEMBER 17-18-19  
@  

THE CIVIC THEATRE 
 

BOOK AT THE CIVIC ADMIN BUILDING, ESK ST 
OR 

ONLINE VIA TICKET DIRECT 

Donovan Primary are performing on  

Wednesday, 18 September 

New Students 
We welcome our  new students:  

Ollie Tomlins  
Aaron Lee  
Towa Pfeifer 

We hope you and your families enjoy your association 
with Donovan Primary. 

BOT next meetingðTuesday, 10 September, 6.30pm 

2020 High School Information 

Enrolments for Invercargill High Schools  
close on Friday, 31 August. 

Please ensure you complete your enrolment form and hand 
it in to the respective school before this day. You may not 
be accepted to the school of your choice if your enrolment 

is late. 

Front Row 
R16 William Stevenson  
R15 Tearliah Vaeau 
R17 Ollie Goad 
R19 Charli Mair 
R18 Marco Savory 
R12 Darcy McDowall 
R14 Scarlett McDowall 
R13 Scarlett Barnes 

Back Row 
R2 Bella Wilson 
R5 Oliver McElhinney 
R6 Kenzi Grant 
R4 Tamsin Carr 
R11 Elizabeth Gibson 
R7 Ryan Mathieson 
R8 Ella Rohan 
R20 Cody Blair 

On Wednesday, 7August, Hannah Dick, Oliver Davis, 
Ben Geilik, Charlie Wright and Caleb Ultee went to the 
ChessPower Regional 
Tournament.  

They were placed a 
fantastic fourth in the 
Junior section, and 
Ben went on to take 
out first place overall.  

Huge congratulations, 
exciting chess times! 

Absent 
R1 Alicia Philburn  R3 Siobhan Maguire 
R9 Taylah Hutton R21 Jayden Holder 

Lucky Book Club orders and money need to be returned in a 
named envelope to the office before  

3pm, Thursday, 29 August   OR 

Have you thought of ordering your Book Club books online? 

Register with LOOP online at scholastic.co.nz/loop. Your orders 
are then sent with the whole school order, or if the school order 
has been dispatched, it will go to home for a small delivery fee. 

On Wednesday the 8 August, Katelyn 
Welsh was a part of an art exhibition 
that took place at the Chiaroni Gallery 
on Don Street. 

Katelyn took the photographs herself 
and had to decide how she wanted to 
showcase them.  

Katelyn was lucky enough to sell 3 of 
her images. 

Her work will be on display until the 
end of August.  




